
 

 

 

 
14 January 2019  
 
 
  

Higher Education Guidance Evening 

Thursday 7th February 5 – 6.30pm 

 

Whilst some of you have been through the UCAS process with your older children, we are aware that for other 

parents this is their first time and that they may find the process quite daunting. If you feel this is the case or 

would simply like a refresher, then we would like to invite you to join us for a meeting on Thursday 7th 

February from 5pm to 6.30pm in the Library.  

 

The evening will include an overview of Higher Education entry requirements, we will provide information 

about the school’s UCAS preparation programme, student finance and the application process from a 

university’s perspective. At the end of the session there will be an optional presentation on applying to 

Oxbridge.  

 

We would grateful it if you could complete and return the attached reply slip by Friday 1st February. 

 

In the meantime you may wish to sign up for the UCAS Parents’ Newsletter: https://web.ucas.com/parents-

signup which will provide you with updates and information, along with timely explanations of the application 

process. 

 

In March there will be a similar presentation on Apprenticeships, more details to follow.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs V Mee 

Head of Careers and Head of UCAS MTBS 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

REPLY SLIP 

 

UCAS Process Lower Sixth 

Thursday 7th February 5 – 6.30pm 

 

 

NAME: ………………………………………………..      FORM:…………………… 

 

I shall / shall not (please indicate) be able to attend the meeting on Thursday 7th February. 

 

 

Signature: ……………………………………………………Parent / Guardian 

 

https://web.ucas.com/parents-signup
https://web.ucas.com/parents-signup

